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Jane Rasely

From: City Clerk
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 8:59 AM
To: PCD
Subject: FW: Thank you.

Please forward Planning Commission. Thanks. 
 
From: Venera Di Bella Barles [mailto:veneradibella32@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2018 10:11 PM 
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Thank you. 
 

 
City Hall 
280 Madison Avenue North 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
 
To The Planning Commission: 
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I want to thank all of you for giving so much effort and for 
listening to us. Believe me, I will not be stealing your 
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job.  Satisfying folks can be a thankless one. But we, me, 
appreciate your work. 
 
I am not up on all the issues of Wallace Cottages and nearby 
proposed changes, as are my good neighbors - but I can tell 
when some ideas just don't work and they shouldn't work if not 
planned out well.  Since I've sent a couple of letters on the 
subject - I don't need to restate my hopes for this turnout.  
 
One thought, if I may?What I don't understand, is how do 
developers get so far in their plans? Why build so many homes 
without leaving enough space for the necessary roads?  Poor 
planning?  There is no reason to disturb a good working 
neighborhood to accommodate poor planning - and we end up 
paying a heavy price. 
 
Again, thank you for letting me spout like Vesuvius. I trust you 
will come to a good decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Venera Di Bella Barles  
302 Wallace Way NW 
Bainbridge Island  
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